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From: Paula GAGE <
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[External Content Warning] This message is from an external sender. Please exercise caution when opening attachments and hover
over any links before clicking.

The Charter Board needs to answer and clarify the following:

Does the draft Charter as written,intend to replace the current County Administrator
with the County Executive position?

What other Current Charles County employees will be affected by the draft Charter?
Will the draft Charter raise county taxes?

Specifically, how will the draft Charter benefit Charles County residents?

Once these basic questions have been answered, the work to draft the charter will

have a goal to benefit Charles County residents, otherwise the whole process should
be trashed.





